
OCTOBER NEWS

As we bid a fond "Adieu" to our Year Round students who are off for two weeks starting Oct 8' -19^

Inclusive, we'd like to remind you of ail the exciting things happening at Ecole Queen E!

'  School Council Meeting
OCTOBER 24*^ 2018-6:30 pm

^ V—^ Come add your voice to our School Council. There will be
refreshments, treats and just a nice friendly atmosphere where you

can voice your ideas and advise/support school decisions. We're looking for new

people to join our board - minimal involvement and you can stay up to date with everything that is
going on in our school.

JANUARY 5**^ and 6"^-We're looking for volunteers for our BIGGEST FUNDRAISER of the year! This is
the ONE I If you can't make the school council date but can volunteer for one or both of those dates

please email Mrs. Richards at gabrielle.richards(5>wrpsll.ca. Cash Casino, Red Deer

ConnectEd for Students and Parents passwords and instructions were sent out, contact us at the

office if you haven't received them. Instructions on how-to are on the website.

Online Fee Payments now has grown to include Form Submission and all waivers for field trips and

sport activities can be found there. No more need for paper or worrying that the right form didn't

make it home! Find it on the website under Quick Links! Please contact Ms. Tonhauser at

Katie.tonhauser (or call the office) If you have questions.

Rainbow

Rainbows Program - Get Your Child the Support they Need - Grief Intervention

Program for Families to heip in accepting, healing and moving forward after death,

divorce, separation and abandonment.

Support Our School

Ecole Queen Elizabeth Education

Boosters Fundraiser Society Needs YOU!

Chairperson, Treasurer and Casino Chair

positions require volunteers!

Support Our School! ^

>^G0GIRL

/event - Oct. 26"" \
9-330 pm - Free to

girls llyrs-T

V Registration J
N^next week.,/

See the back of this page for October's calendar.




